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“Immediately following the security breach and over the last four years, Governor Haley has worked with law 
enforcement, the General Assembly and her cabinet directors  to  lead a massive and unprecedented effort across all 
aspects of state government to make sure our cyber systems more secure than ever and to protect our people from 
harm.”

mailto:

